
January 2023 Newsletter

Physical Education

This month we are covering the strand Outdoor Activity and Adventure. Later in
the month we will be heading to the Mattie McDonagh Centre by bus to take 
part in the strand Gymnastics.

6th of January

Pupils from 2nd and 6th  went to mass in Toghergar Church to celebrate the feast
of the Epiphany. 

Nature Walk

The infant children went on a nature walk. The children looked for signs of 
winter.

Junior Entrepreneur Project

This year the 6th class pupils are taking part in JEP. This involved the children 
coming up with a product to make and sell. The children then had to present 
their product to ‘The Dragons’ where one product was chosen to go onto the 
finals in Dublin.

Catholic Schools Week

This week we are celebrating Catholic Schools Week in our school. As part of 
Catholic Schools Week the children are writing letters/ cards to their 
Grandparents/ relative/ neighbour. We hope to post these out on Monday and 
Tuesday. We are celebrating mass in school this Friday 27th Jan to finish 
Catholic School week. 

2 of our 6th Class will participate in prayers at Newbridge mass this Sunday.

The rota for serving mass has recommenced, and 2 children serve mass weekly 
in Toghergar. A confirmation class child also reads at mass every Sunday in 
Toghergar.

Active Schools

On the 27th of January we are taking part in the ‘Climb the Heights’ Skipping 
Challenge. All classes will take part in skipping activities throughout the day.


